
From: Clarence Jr
Sent: 12/20/2014 9:46:31 AM
To: Buxton, Ray; Dorn, Sharon; Koon, Danny; Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: For Monday

Ray Buxton:

I want to make a disclaimer: I am not harassing or intimidating anyone by no 
means but seek the truth and justice. I received your letter on Friday (12/19/14) 
stating that SCHAC has concluded their investigation and have no further 
comments. I have already  received that notification from SCHAC through 
SCHAC Attorney Joshua Barr. I was requesting a response from SCHAC Board 
 which certified letters was mailed to each one of them not the agency it self. I 
am still waiting on a response from SCHAC Board and your letter dated 
12/18/2014 does not answer for them. 

Please have the SCHAC Board Chairman provide a response to certified letters 
regarding my complaint against SCDEW.  

Clarence Jenkins Jr


